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Comments: I care very much for the beauty of the black hills and their beautiful forests. I am very concerned

about the Rochford Mineral Exploratory Drilling Project #67838. I believe the drilling will have a negative impact

on the local water supply and cause cross contamination with ground water. At the very least an Environmental

Impact Statement(EIS) is required to find out what negative impacts may be created for the wildlife, people, and

wildlife in the area. All it takes is one chemical spill or one industrial accident to decimate a wildlife habitat for

decades if not forever. Thank you.  


